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Attendance for this week 

RecP 99% Expected attendance 

Year 4 96% Expected attendance 

Y3K 95% Concern of under achievement 

Y2M 94% Concern of under achievement 

Y6Ki 93% Risk of under achievement 

Y6Ke, Y1D, Y1C 92% Risk of under achievement 

Y5C, Y5D, RecM 91% Risk of under achievement 

Y3M 89% Serious risk of under achievement 

Y2F 87% Serious risk of under achievement 

Achievement Certificates– Class Teacher Nominations 

Nursery Rec P Rec M Y1C Y1 D Y2F Y2 M 

Tyzan George Alana Rogan Ana-Maria Connor Jenson 

Dawson Jessica Bobby Savanna Ava Erica Shalom 

Y3M Y3K Y4  Y5D Y5C Y6Ke Y6 Ki 

Spencer Roxie Ivy Oscar Crystal Ava Laela 

Dahlia Billy Amy Soreya Dontay Mia Daisy 

Diary Dates 

 

• 14.11.22 – Anti-bullying week 

• 14.11.22 – height and weight checks – Rec/Y6 

• 08.12.22 – Rec to Y6 Flu Spray 

• 23.12.22 – 08.01.23 Christmas Holiday 

• 09.01.23 Return to school 

• 18.02.23 – 26.02.23 February Half Term 

• 27.02.23 – Return to school 

 

 

 

Poppies for sale 

Next week we will have a range of  

remembrance items for sale. As the money is 

all going into a donation container, we will  

need you to have the correct money unless you are 

making a donation for a poppy. Items range from 50p 

to £1.50. Items will be on sale every afternoon where 

senior staff stand at the end of the school day. 

Lunch Boxes 

You send your children in with some amazing 

packed lunches and go to lots of effort to  

help your child enjoy their lunch. Please can  

I remind you not to send your child with  

chocolate bars, sweets or nuts. 

Polite Notice Regarding Dogs on the Premises 

Regardless of shape or size, all schools have to have 

a policy which states that dogs are not allowed on 

school premises. As a dog lover and owner, myself, I 

appreciate that dogs are very cute, however, not 

all children understand how to behave around 

animals and I would hate for an innocent dog to 

end up in trouble through no fault of its own. Thank 

you for your support and understanding. 
 

 

 

 

Lunch Clubs 

This week we have  

introduced a range of  

sports activities (dodge 

ball, netball and handball) at lunch 

times. KS2 and Year 2 children are 

taking turns to work with Adam from 

Qualitas. 
 

We will also be offering after school 

clubs (gymnastics Y2, trampolining 

for Y4, fencing Y5) from next week. 

 

 

Odd Socks Day 

On Monday 14th  

November we are  

going to be supporting anti-bullying 

week by inviting children to come 

to school in odd socks (if your child 

wants to wear tights, they can 

choose bright colourful ones). This is 

just for fun and to raise the profile of 

the week. 

 

 
 

Jiggle and Wiggle 

We are thrilled to have  

welcomed back our singing and 

dancing jiggle and wiggle sessions 

for preschool children this morning. 


